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3 September 2020 

Dear Huw, 

I am pleased to advise you that the order designating the District of Rother as 
a civil enforcement area for parking contraventions and a special enforcement 
area has now been signed. The order will be laid in Parliament on
8 September, and will come into force on 29 September 2020.

A good parking regime is one that uses quality-based standards that the 
public understand, and which are enforced fairly. Civil Parking Enforcement 
(CPE) should contribute to Rather's transport objectives by improving road 
safety, the local environment, the accessibility of public transport, and helping 
to meet the needs of people with disabilities.

I am delighted to see the introduction of CPE powers in the District of Rother. 

Yours ever, 

Rt Hon Grant Shapps MP 
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